From: gerry g

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Public Comment on Northern Pass : Bury the line
Date: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 10:55:01 AM

Dear Ms. Monroe,

Please require Eversource to bury the power line through northern NH.
This change in NH landscape is "Forever" in human terms.

To "do it right the first time™ means bury the power line.

This is in support of the arguments made by SPNHF/Forest Society.
Respectfully yours,

Gerard & Jane Gold
New London, NH
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